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NOTICE TO ALL 2015/2016 CANDIDATES FOR THE SCREENING EXERCISE 

To ensure that all candidates who chose UI as their first University and scored 200 

and above, enjoy sufficient time for the application processing, Management wishes 

to emphasize that the deadline for the exercise is Monday, 31 August, 2015. 

If they have received any message stating otherwise, they should please ascertain 

the real status via our website http://www.admissions.ui.edu.ng. 

Management will like to reassure these candidates and all stakeholders that it will 

leave no stone unturned to ensure that they (candidates) are properly registered. 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
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